
November 6, 2024

Via USPS First-Class mail to: 

Sugarfish
302-304 12th Street
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Re: Notice of Intent to Withdraw 60-Day Notice of Violation #2024-04278

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Alvandi Law Group (“ALG”) hereby withdraws the above-referenced Notice alleging 

violations of Proposition 65, to the same violator, based on chemicals found in alcoholic 

beverages.  

Nothing in this letter is intended to, or should be interpreted to, construe that the 60-Day Notice 

of Violation, or the violations alleged therein, lacked merit or otherwise failed to comply with 

California Health & Safety Code § 25249.6 et seq. requirements. 

If there is anything additional, we can provide at this time, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

/s/ Gil Alvandi, Esq. 

Gil Alvandi, Esq. 

Attorney for Claimant 

Cc: Office of the California Attorney General 




